## THE OFFICIAL OPENING OF GIRLS' HOSTEL OF THE FUKA ENGLISH PRE&PRIMARY SCHOOL AND THE LOMAKAA SUB PARISH OFFICE AT FUKA LUTHERAN PARISH ON EASTER-MONDAY — 10.4.2023



ELCT Northern Diocese Bishop Rt. Rev. Dr. Fredrick O.Shoo in the Picture with Dean of Siha District Rev. Elisa Kileo and Rev. Anaseli Massawe of Fuka Lutheran Parish



Rt. Rev. Dr. Fredrick O. Shoo, opens the door, marking the official opening of the Girls' Hostel at Fuka English Medium Pre. & Primary School



Rt. Rev. Dr. Fredrick Shoo unveiles the Corner Stone to mark the Official opening of the Girl's Hostel



The Corner Stone of the Girl's Hostel



Rt. Rev. Dr. Fredrick O. Shoo blesses the Girls' Hostel



New double decker beds in one of the rooms of the Hostel



Rt. Rev. Dr. Fredrick O. Shoo plants a memorial tree on the foregrounds of the Hostel



Rev. Elisa Kileo also plants the tree for the memory of the Official Opening of the Hostel



Rev. Godwin Mselle (Assistant Dean of Siha District) and other Pastors who witness the events.



Some of the parishioners of Fuka Lutheran Parish who witness the events of Official Opening of the Hostel and the Office



Rt. Rev. Dr. Fredrick O. Shoo declares the Official opening the Lomakaa Sub-Parish Office



Rt. Rev. Dr. Fredrick Shoo unveils the Corner Stone to mark the Official opening of the Lomakaa Sub-Parish Office



Pastors match from the Lomakaa Sub-Parish to the Church building for the Easter-Monday Service